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David  Woosley

From: heather3404@netzero.net
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2004 2:41 PM
To: traffic@ci.lawrence.ks.us
Cc: heather3404@netzero.net
Subject: traffic parking  in Stonegate Subdivision

Traffic Safety Commission
City of Lawrence
PO Box 708
Lawrence, KS 66044

RE:  Stonegate Subdivision

This is a formal request for traffic/parking control in the Stonegate Subdivision in 
Lawrence, Kansas. 

Several residents have concerns regarding the current traffic/parking situation in the 
area. Due to the lack of parking ordinances in the subdivision, vehicles are parked on 
both sides of the streets. This is creating obstacles for school buses, construction 
equipment vehicles and garbage trucks as well as local residents. Snow removal during the 
winter months also proves very difficult. 

It is our request that parking signs instructing vehicle owners “parking this side of 
street only” be implemented on the following streets:

Morning Dove Circle
Eagle Pass Drive
Fieldstone Drive
Gunnison
Hillsong Circle

I look forward to hearing from the commission soon regarding the next steps to improve our
situation. 

Thank you, 

Heather Alford
785-331-0199
Resident 








